
Dear Parents:

Thank you for attending the 3 Way 
Conferences.  It was very nice to meet in 
person to discuss your child’s progress.  
The students have been working hard on 
their academics and building respectful 
and meaningful relationships with 
classmates.  This month will be short but 
filled with excitement. 

REMINDERS:
• Please check & initial planners daily 
• Students should be reading daily for 

at least 15 minutes: RAZ kids or 
novels at their reading level (not to 
easy)

• Please provide healthy lunches 

Curriculum Highlights:
Religion: Locating scripture passages, 
Parables,  Liturgical  Year,  Hail Mary in 
French
Reading: Making connections and 
inferences with Fiction and Non Fiction lit.  
Writing: Writing  paragraphs with engaging 
topic sentences, writing process - editing
Math:  multiplication and division 
strategies, 0-12 times tables, solving word 
problems
Science: Energy comes in various forms and 
is conserved
Socials: Interactions between the  First

People and Europeans

Please email me with any questions or 
concerns.

fatimagaspar@spev.ca
Thank you for your support!
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May God bless you and 
your families throughout 
Advent, and the coming 

Christmas season!
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